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Hengist Field Care Home wish Carer Chelsea well in her new career

Our residents and staff at Hengist Field Care Home gave a fond farewell to our lovely carer Chelsea who left us on Thursday

28 May for her new role at Sheppy Hospital Rehabilitation Unit.

All our staff wished her well in her new job – but said they were 'missing her already'!

Good luck Chelsea! We all wish you happy times in your career ahead.
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